
 

 

 

To our Newly Renovated Shelter 
  

 

We will be CLOSED 

November 19th – 24th 

to make the move.   

Reopening on Friday, November 25th 
at 

556 Telegraph Road in Peru 

 

Volunteers Needed to Help.  If interested, please call Carol at 518-534-3484 or email her at carol@elmorespca.org. 

   


